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May 24,2011 

VIA EMAIL and COURIER 

Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re:	 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("the Company" or "Enbridge") 
2010 Earnings Sharing Mechanism and Other Deferral 
And Variance Accounts Clearance Review 
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2011-0008 

Enbridge is in receipt of the Notice of Late Intervention dated May 20, 2011 from 
the Association of Power Producers of Ontario ("APPrO"). 

The Company does not oppose either the intervention of APPrO or their request 
to seek an award of costs. 

Yours truly, 

Robe ourke 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 

cc:	 Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email) 
APPrO (via email) 


